
HB0799 

FAVORABLE 

Tricia Roberts 

 

I am in favor of and support this bill!  This bill is particularly important to me and my family because I want the right to 

protect our personal and private medical information.  This Bill would ensure that medical discrimination would be 

prohibited and is crucial in preserving the confidentiality of our medical information.  I cannot stress enough how 

important and sacred this protection is for every single person.  This vaccine should not be required for employment, 


